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NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
TO HOLD DECEMBER MEETING IN ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards will hold a
public meeting December 3-6 in Rockville, Md.  The committee will discuss, among other items, a
draft ACRS report on the NRC Safety Research Program, as well as the draft final construction
inspection program framework for advanced reactor designs.

The meeting will be held in Room T-2B3 of the agency’s Two White Flint North building, at
11545 Rockville Pike.   The meeting will begin at 1:30 p.m. on December 3, and at 8:30 a.m. the
succeeding days.  The meeting will be open to the public, except for the following sessions, which will
be closed to discuss safeguards and security issues:

December 3, 6:45 p.m. - 7:15 p.m., and possibly portions of the following sessions, which will
be closed if security-related reports are discussed;

December 4, 3:30 p.m. - 7 p.m; December 5, 2 p.m. - 7 p.m.; and December 6, 8:30 a.m. -
Noon.

A complete agenda will be available on the NRC’s Web site at this address:
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/acrs/agenda/2003/ .   For additional information, please
contact Dr. Sher Bahadur, at 301-415-0138.
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